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  States, territories and Australia Australian
Bureau of Statistics,1978
  Characteristics of the Population Australian
Bureau of Statistics,1976
  Characteristics of the Population: States,
Territories and Australia (preliminary) Australian
Bureau of Statistics,1978
  Australian Politics and Government Jeremy
Moon,Campbell Sharman,2003-02-26 Table of contents
  The Constitutional Systems of the Australian
States and Territories Gerard Carney,2006-09-18
This book outlines the constitutional systems of
the six Australian states and ten Commonwealth
territories. It begins with their history, basic
features, role and future within the Australian
federation. Its primary focus is on the binding
constitutional restrictions which impact on their
parliaments and governments. These issues are also
dealt with in relation to the three self-governing
territories of the ACT, the Northern Territory and
Norfolk Island. It is the only Australian legal
reference work of its kind which deals
specifically with the constitutional systems of
the states and territories. This book is for all
law students and constitutional law teachers as
well as legal advisors to commonwealth, state and
territory governments and parliaments. It will
also be of interest to Supreme, Federal, and High
Court judges, political scientists working in the
area of federalism and anyone with an interest in
constitutional affairs.
  Australian Capital Territory Linsie
Tan,2017-03-01 What is the Magna Carta and what
connection does it have with Canberra? Find the
answer to this question and many others in the
section on the Australian Parliament and system of
government. Read about the history of the areas
that became the Australian Capital Territory, and
learn about the role of Walter Burley Griffin and



3

his vision for Canberra. - Aboriginal history and
culture - Maps, timelines, statistics - Historic
illustrations - Covers geography, history,
economics, government - Biographies of notable
people - Australian Primary Curriculum
  Affairs of State Scott Cecil Bennett,1992-01-01
Designed for tertiary courses on Australian state
government and politics, this textbook examines
the structures of state and territory government
administration, concentrating on the politics and
consequences of state constitutions and
electioneering. The author teaches political
science at ANU. An index is included. Includes a
bibliography.
  Australian States and Territories Paperback Pack
(8 Titles) Linsie Tan,2018-07
  Australian capital territory Commonwealth Bureau
of Census and Statistics,1962
  Australian States and Territories Activities
David Morrissey,1984-01-01
  The Government of the Australian Capital
Territory Ruth Atkins,1978
  Western Australia Linsie Tan,2017-02-01 Western
Australia is the largest state in Australia and
has a capital city than can claim to be the most
isolated in the world. With a sparse population
and vast areas of desert and wilderness, Western
Australia is a resource-rich state. Its mining
industry powers its economy and also underpins the
wealth of the whole nation. Find out about the
massive developments in irrigation and port
facilities, and then wonder at Western Australia's
breathtaking national parks. - Aboriginal history
and culture - Maps, timelines, statistics -
Historic illustrations - Covers geography,
history, economics, government - Biographies of
notable people - Australian Primary Curriculum
  Yes, Premier John Wanna,Paul D. Williams,2005
Since 2002 - and for the first time since
Federation - all state and territory governments
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in Australia have been held by the Australian
Labor Party. Yes, Premier features a chapter on
each state or territory, and in each case focuses
on the leader who has led their party to power and
so created this unprecedented and historical
situation. It examines each Labor premier (and in
Tasmania's case, two!) and territory chief
minister's individual rise to power and their
political and personal style. The chapters are
written by experts in the politics and political
culture of their home state. Part personal and
part political biographies, the chapters also
assess the instruments of leadership any modern
state or territory leader must master in order to
remain in the top job.--BOOK JACKET.
  WHY AUSTRALIA? WHICH STATE/CITY? an OVERVIEW
ANALYSIS and 100 DATA CHARTS for DATA-DRIVEN
STRATEGIC DECISIONS Phuong Hoang,2018-05-30
Australia is open to global talent and successful
entrepreneurs. In 2016-17, nearly 190,000 migrants
from around the world have settled in Australia.
They have a common question: which state/territory
or city offers better oppotunities for them and
their families?Many would seek advice from
relatives and friends. However, evidence-based
strategic decisions more likely increase the
chance of success, unlock new opportunities and
maximize long-term returns to investors,
businesses and individuals.Why Australia? Which
State/City? An Overview Analysis plus 100 Data
Charts for Data-Driven Strategic Decisions
published by CityDataAustralia.com.au is an
attempt to systematically assess and compare the
key dimensions of states/territories in Australia,
to help investors access to reliable evidence to
make informed strategic decisions.This publication
also intends to be useful data source for migrants
who are finding the best city/state to live and
work; as well as for Australian people to find the
most promising city/state to start their new
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endeavours.We believe that the data and charts
presented in this publication will provide
pragmatic views about strengths and weaknesses
between states and territories, which will
effectively guide investors and individuals'
location identification strategies to do business,
migrate, live and work in Australia.With all the
excitement, we are pleased to launch Why
Australia? Which State/City? An Overview Analysis
plus 100 Data Charts for Data-Driven Strategic
Decisions, a publication by
CityDataAustralia.com.au.
  New South Wales Linsie Tan,2017 New South Wales
is the fourth largest state in Australia, but it
has the highest population and an economy that is
bigger than that of some nearby countries. Sydney
is where Australia's first British colony was
founded in 1788, making its early history also the
history of the nation. Find out how the settlers
interacted with the Aboriginal people, how
migrants came from around the world and how a
vibrant economy developed.
  Northern Territory Linsie Tan,2017 From the red
desert landscapes in the south, to the lush
tropics of the north, the Northern Territory has
vast areas of spectacular wilderness. The World
Heritage sites of Kakadu and Uluru are iconic
locations, recognised around the world as symbols
of Australia. Read about the history of the
Northern Territory, its economy and its path to
self-government. Then find out why camels were so
important in the territory's early development.
  Census 86--Australian Standard Geographical
Classification ,1987
  Queensland Linsie Tan,2017-02-01 From the Torres
Strait Islands in the north to the rain forests
further south, Queensland's varied landscapes and
environments shelter unique wildlife and also
provide the state with a wealth of natural
resources. Find out about the Indigenous and
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colonial history of Queensland and then discover
why the Great Barrier Reef was made a World
Heritage Site. - Aboriginal history and culture -
Maps, timelines, statistics - Historic
illustrations - Covers geography, history,
economics, government - Biographies of notable
people - Australian Primary Curriculum
  Victoria David Morrissey,1984 A description of
Victoria's geographical features and industries.
  Norther Territory Linsie Tan,2017-03-01 From the
red desert landscapes in the south, to the lush
tropics of the north, the Northern Territory has
vast areas of spectacular wilderness. The World
Heritage sites of Kakadu and Uluru are iconic
locations, recognised around the world as symbols
of Australia. Read about the history of the
Northern Territory, its economy and its path to
self-government. Then find out why camels were so
important in the territory's early development. -
Aboriginal history and culture - Maps, timelines,
statistics - Historic illustrations - Covers
geography, history, economics, government -
Biographies of notable people - Australian Primary
Curriculum
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